
Borough of Wildwood Crest 
Green Team Minutes March 23, 2023 
 
Co-chairs Patti MacQueen called the meeting to order at 1pm. 
Co-chair MacQueen read the sunshine act and led the team in the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Members in attendance: Co-Chair Patti MacQueen, Member Caruso, Member Little, Member 
Vassallo, 
Member Cusella, Member Deissroth, Member Anzelone, Member Mears, Member Marino,  
Member Filerino and Secretary Archer.  Absent members: Co-Chair Devlin, Member Corradino. 
 
Minutes from February 22, 2023 were approved. 
 
Secretary Archer announced the team received no correspondence. 
 
Old business:  Co-Chair MacQueen reported on her meeting in Ocean City with the 
Atlantic/Cape May 
County HUB of Green Teams.  She met with the Upper Township Team Leader and felt it would 
be 
beneficial for our team to join the HUB.  Co-Chair MacQueen reminded all to submit their 
Member 
Information Sheets. 
 
New business: Mr. Peter Lomax, of the Lomax Consulting Group, gave a lesson in 
Community Forestry Management for the Borough. He explained the importance 
of Tree Management & Inventory as it applies to an annual report for the Borough to 
submit to the state. The meeting continued with the creation of a sub-committee to plan  
the Arbor Day event for this year. 
 
Public comment was delivered by resident Kate Hughes.  She responded to Mr. Lomax and 
said she liked the idea of keeping a tree inventory.   
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday April 26 in Borough Hall. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 2pm. 
 


